
CLASS OF 2021 – SENIOR YEARBOOK PICTURE INFORMATION 

 

The official GHS yearbook photographer is Spelman Studios.  For your senior 

portrait package, you may use a photographer of your choice. However, for your 

senior picture to be included in the yearbook, you must have a FREE yearbook 

picture taken by Spelman Studios.   

 

They will take one digital yearbook photo and submit it to the school for 

publication in the 2020-2021 yearbook. The two dates available (if you are NOT 

purchasing a senior portrait package from Spelman Studios) to have your FREE 

yearbook picture taken are: 

 

Tuesday, July 7th  10:00 am – 11:00 am 

or 

Thursday, August 6th  1:00 pm – 2:00 pm 

 

Senior yearbook photos will be taken at Geneva High School and will be on a first 

come, first served basis.  Students will meet outside the main entrance of the high 

school on McKinley Ave.  

 

Please make every effort to attend on one of the above dates. If you are unable to 

attend on one of these dates, there will be two make-up sessions (to be determined) 

in September at GHS, during lunch periods and/or after school.   

 

If you will be using Spelman Studios for your senior portrait package, you do not 

need to attend on either of these dates for your senior yearbook picture. Call 

Spelman Studios directly at (630) 208-0099 to schedule an appointment. 
 


